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Reductions in Force Co-Chair Shares Best Practices for
Navigating Terminations

News

7.22.25 

In HR Dive’s Mailbag series, Matthew Korn discusses best practices for terminations, including

whether employers need to provide written termination notices.

To read the article visit HR Dive.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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